
Attachment 1 – Status of Emergency Management Projects

Project Lead Agency Project Status

Landslide investigation and
contingency planning
(primarily in Upper Hutt)

UHCC Greater Wellington has provided UHCC with landslide information that is being assessed to see
if there are any scenarios that could cause flooding effects.

Sand supplies in the lower
Hutt Valley

HCC Sources of sand have been identified and sandbags stored.  Approximately 60 personnel are
trained to carry out sandbagging.  Arrangements are being made between the sand suppliers
and with Greater Wellington’s Mabey Road depot.

Investigation of siren alerting
system for Upper Hutt

UHCC An investigation has been carried out to identify systems suitable for implementation in Upper
Hutt.  A proposal for funding this implementation was considered as part of the UHCC LTCCP
process.  A decision on implementation has been deferred.  Investigation continues into the
detailed costing of the preferred system.

Evaluate response procedures UHCC UHCC and HCC staff are awaiting the opportunity to attend small flooding events in each other’s
cities to observe the response arrangements put in place by each authority.

Document contingency plans
for specific high risk areas

HCC High risk areas have been identified.  Evacuation studies from other parts of New Zealand are
being assessed.

Evaluation of school
packages

UHCC This project fits within the wider education and information strategy being developed by the Civil
Defence Emergency Management Group.  The school education activities of HCC and UHCC
will be co-ordinated with the rest of the region through this strategy.  A workshop is to be held in
November 2003 to facilitate this co-ordination.




